
June 4, 2020 

Good Morning Seniors and Families: 

As a reminder, our Senior Awards Assembly video will be posted this evening at 6:00 pm.  Please 
go to our website and click on the Continuity of Learning/For Seniors & Graduation tab.  Our 
graduation ceremony will be posted in a similar location once we receive the URL from the 
company contracted to provide graduation services.   

Additionally, we are in the process of finalizing a schedule for the return of school items and the 
retrieval of personal items. Specifically, we will return personal belongings from lockers, distribute 
yearbooks for those who ordered one, and in turn the student will return his or her computer, power 
cord, computer bag, books, uniform, and athletic equipment.  A schedule with a date and times 
will be forthcoming.  

The schedule will also include a separate date and times for the pick-up of diplomas.   

A decision regarding class dues has been made. Senior dues will be refunded at 100%, and class 

dues paid up through Junior year will be refunded at 46%.  Refund checks will be mailed directly 

from the district to the home address of the student.   

 
Sincerely, 

 

Buddy Parker 

 


